
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 29 July 2004 

8. REPORT ON REMOVAL OF TREE LOCATED IN THE STREET OUTSIDE 25 CLAREMONT 
AVENUE 

 
 The Board received and considered a report from the Greenspace unit seeking approval for the 

removal of a street tree. The tree is not a protected tree and it is not a health and safety issue, hence 
approval was sought. 

 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the tree be removed and not replaced. 
 
 2. That the Board raise the issue of new development impact on existing trees and the 

environment with Jane Parfitt, General Manager City Environment and Peter Mitchell, General 
Manager Regulation and Democracy Services. 

 
 


